
What is the consultation about? 
 
Concerns have been raised by a number of local 
residents about traffic and road safety issues on 
Lower Road, Cookham. These concerns include: 
 

• Traffic speeds 

• Congestion 

• Parking 

• Traffic volumes 

• Road safety  

• Lack of pedestrian crossings  
 

What are the options?  
 
In order to address the concerns that have been 
raised with us, a number of options will be 
discussed at the public meeting to be held on 
Monday 26th July.  
 
This consultation is designed to obtain local views 
on issues and possible solutions. Before any 
decisions are made, the Borough needs to know 
what you think. There is a short questionnaire 
below that we would like you to complete and 
return to us by Friday 13th August 2010.  
 

Questionnaire 

Q1. Which of the following issues concern you? 
Please ring those that concern you most: 
 

• Traffic speeds 

• Congestion 

• Parking 

• Traffic volumes 

• Road safety  

• Lack of pedestrian crossings  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Q2a. Do you agree with the suggestion for a 
pedestrian crossing on Lower Road? 
 

 
Q2b. If yes, where should this new pedestrian 
crossing be located? 

 
 
Q3. Do you support the suggestion to introduce 
informal pedestrian crossing points? 
 

 
Q4. Are there other measures that we should be 
considering for possible future traffic schemes? 
 

 
Q5. I In order to monitor the response to this 
questionnaire, please indicate where you 
live/home postcode. 

 
 

(This is to help us gauge the response from each road.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any additional comments/suggestions:  

 

NO YES 

 

NO YES 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
What do you think? 
 
This short questionnaire asks for your views on 
traffic and road safety issues relating to Lower 
Road, Cookham. You may also have your own 
suggestions or ideas and we would like to hear 
about these. Once you have completed this  
questionnaire please return it to us by Friday 13th 
August 2010 (no stamp needed).  
 
Unfortunately, it will not be possible to respond 
individually to your comments but all observations 
and suggestions will be carefully considered when 
deciding what action should be taken. 
 
The results of the consultation and an agreed “way 
forward” will be made available on the Royal 
Borough website (www.rbwm.gov.uk).  
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